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General Meeting and Christmas party  - reminder – January 13 – 4:00 – IOOF hall 

Chinese Auction – if you wish to participate, bring a wrapped silly or serious gift 

for either male or female - $5.00 limit. 

Also BYOB and if you would like pizza, you MUST notify Jennifer that you are 

coming so we can get a head count for pizza. 

 

North Gower Winter Carnival – we will be doing a murder mystery for this in early 

February.  More info to follow ! 

 

KPIK – a request has been sent out for help on this production on January 20 at the 

Municipal Centre.  Either contact me or Mary Anne Leang – 

kemptvilleplayerkids@gmail.com 

Tickets for this show are at B&H, the Municipal Centre, or on line ! 

 

Because we did not participate in the Santa Claus parade this year, we donated 

$200 to the Kinsmen.  

 

Happy New Year to all, and hope to see many at the post  Christmas  party ! 

 

Lee 
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